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I strongly oppose HJR201. Public safety has always been and needs to continue 

being funded at the local level. Allowing the state to administer a property tax will 

harm Oregon's taxpayers and drive businesses away from the state. Greedy 

politicians need to keep their hands out of our wallets and, instead of coming up with 

this kind of nonsense, focus more attention on spending taxpayer dollars more 

efficiently." 


